
Tenders invited for contract for
elevated landscaped pedestrian deck
near MTR Kwun Tong Station

     The Civil Engineering and Development Department (CEDD) today (February
18) gazetted a notice to invite tenders for the contract for an elevated
landscaped pedestrian deck near the MTR Kwun Tong Station (Contract No.
ED/2021/01). The closing time for the tender is noon on April 8.
 
     The works mainly include:
 

construction of a covered elevated landscaped pedestrian deck of about
120 metres in total length;
carrying out associated slopes, walkways, drainage, landscaping works
and other ancillary works; and
implementation of environmental mitigation measures for the proposed
works.

 
     The works are scheduled to commence in the first half of this year and
will take about 42 months to complete.
 
     The CEDD has commissioned WSP (Asia) Limited to design and supervise the
works. Interested contractors may obtain the forms of tender and further
particulars from the company at 7/F, One Kowloon, 1 Wang Yuen Street, Kowloon
Bay, Hong Kong.
 
     Details of the tender notice are available at the CEDD's website
(www.cedd.gov.hk/eng/tender-notices/contracts/tender-notices/index.html). For
enquiries, please call WSP (Asia) Limited at 2579 8899 during office hours.
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